City of Garnett Planning Commission Meeting

Minutes

July 17,2018

Introduction

The meeting of the Garnett Planning Commission was called to order by Chairperson Beth Mersman at
6:13pm July 17, 2018. The following members were present: Beth Mersman (Chairperson), Les Thomas,
Skip Landis, and Mike Norman (by phone). Absent were Burt Peterson, Adam Caylor, and Matt Jones.
Also present: Gary Giczewski (Zoning Administrator).

Approval of Minutes:

June 5, 2018 minutes were moved to be approved as written by Beth Mersman. Skip Landis requested
that an amendment to the Citizen to be heard section of the minutes be made to include legal statutes for
the Special Use Permit. Also, to include advertising the permit in the newspaper for two weeks. The
motion to amend was made by Beth Mersman and seconded by Les Thomas. Motion to amend approved.

Citizen to be Heard:
None
0Old Business:

Continue review of Comprehensive Plan. Gary will continue to review the remaining chapters of the plan,
dividing into four sections to get all information covered by the Garnett Planning Commission before
October. Extra meetings will be held in August and September to complete this. Copies will be sent to
members for review before next meeting. These will be flagged/noted with changes to be considered. All
present agreed.

New Business:
Special Planning Commission meeting scheduled for August 14, 2018 at 7:00 pm.
Regular scheduled Planning Commission meeting for August 21. 2018 at 6:30 pm.

Citizen to be heard:

None

Meeting adjourn: 7:15 pm



